

Mrs Olena Vysotska
Ministry of Justice of Ukraine
callcentre@minjust.gov.ua
themis@minjust.gov.ua
Horodetskogo Arkhitektora St. 13
01001, Kyiv, Ukraine

Our Ref: 24.07.2024 No 7-2/5697

Invitation

Dear Mrs Vysotska,

I am honoured to continue the active and successful cooperation between our countries. I would like to express my sincere gratitude for our visit to Ukraine from May 20th to May 26th. I believe that during the visit we established a good further cooperation.

To enhance the cooperation between our countries in the field of justice and imprisonment, I would be delighted to invite your delegation to visit Estonia. With great pleasure I invite Olena Vysotska, Nataliya Naulik and Ihor Tymochko to Estonia on 28 - 31 July 2024.

We will be pleased to cover the expenses of your delegation for travel and accommodations during your stay in Estonia.

We look forward to seeing you in Estonia in July. If you have any questions regarding the visit and the program, please do not hesitate to contact Ms. Meribel Moldau by e-mail meribel.moldau@just.ee. We will send you a more details in due time after receiving a positive response to current proposal.

Yours sincerely,

Rait Kuuse

Deputy Secretary General on Prisons

Ministry of Justice